
 

 
 
 
3rd November 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Curriculum Overview – November to Christmas 2021 
 
Prior to Covid-19 and the multiple lockdowns and curriculum changes, we had begun to send out 
half termly curriculum overviews for parents.  This was aimed at giving you guidance on what 
your child/children would be covering in the half term ahead and in some cases, places where 
help can be sought out (highlighted in blue).  Whilst the national picture is still ever changing, we 
feel we are now able to re-establish this regular update which will take into account potential 
lost learning and how students will catch up.  There is also an overview for each year group in the 
curriculum tab under parents/carers on the website which you can find via this link 
https://bhs.hslt.academy/curriculum  The overview that is relevant to your child, for the half 
term ahead, is attached to this letter. 
 
Class teachers and Faculty Leads are always happy to discuss curriculum content and areas to get 
additional support so please do not hesitate to contact staff if you do have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mrs K Wallace 
Vice Principal: Curriculum and Standards 

https://bhs.hslt.academy/curriculum

